

IMPORTANT INVITATION FROM ASAG

(Ashmount Site Action Group)

THE ASHMOUNT SITE DEVELOPMENT

You are invited to a meeting of residents at Hornsey Lane Estate Community Centre Meeting Room off Ashmount Road on Thursday, March 24, 2011, at 7.30 pm

Islington Council has now confirmed that, following the move of Ashmount School to Crouch Hill in September, 2012, the current site will be used to develop a high density housing estate.

Following the ASAG meeting in December, at which residents endorsed recommendations of the ASAG committee, a delegation met with Clir Paul Convery of the LBI executive, to discuss the Council's plans. Clir Convery has expressed his willingness to continue to engage regularly with ASAG and consult on the ongoing plans for the site. He has indicated that the Council favours social housing. This is your opportunity to use ASAG to inform the Council of your opinions and concerns as their plans are developed.

There are now major concerns about this new housing estate that will impact on this area.

This high density housing estate is going to be a fact and now is the time for all local residents to make their views known about the drastic changes in our Conservation Area.

Please make every attempt to attend this crucial meeting. If you cannot, we ask you to take time to fill in our questionnaire so that we know your views.

To contact us our email is: mail@asag.org.uk

March 2011

ASHMOUNT SITE DEVELOPMENT

Questionnaire

We would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to fill out this questionnaire. There is a space below for any other comments you would like to make. If you give us your name and address we can keep you informed about the progress of this scheme. (Your details will remain confidential.) You can either leave this form at the meeting or, if unable to attend, post it to us (see details below).

	_	_	_	_
Strongly Agree	Agree	Neutral	Disagree	Strongly Disagree
	0			
	0			
		0	0	0
	Agree	Agree Agree	Agree Agree Neadon	Agree Agree Neural Disagree

Do you have any other comments you would like to be taken into considerations? Please write them below and on the other side.

This questionnaire can be handed in at the ASAG meeting or delivered to 22 Gresley Road, N19, or filled in online at new.anag.org.nk/questionnaireform.html Other queries to ASAG mail@asag.org.nk.